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The Maryland Behavioral Health Administration (BHA), in conjunction with 
the University of Maryland Systems Evaluation Center (SEC), is conducting 
a state-wide survey of all SUD Treatment Programs to collect current client 
census and estimated annual client capacity for each ASAM level of care 
provided.  The purpose of this survey is to better understand the need and 
capacity for substance-related disorder treatment across the state, to help 
guide state and local administrators with planning and system 
development. 
 
An e-mail with the link to the survey has been sent, and/or a phone call has 
been made, to a designated contact person within your program. If your 
program has not yet provided the survey information, please do so by 
January 31st, 2017. The following link will take you to the survey: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TF6MYKX 
 
If you have questions about the survey, please contact Dr. Geoffrey Ott at 
the University of Maryland SEC at gott@som.umaryland.edu or 410-646-
0355.   
 
Almost 100 providers have already responded to BHA’s request for this 
important information, and BHA would like to express their appreciation to 
those programs who have already submitted their survey responses.  The 
survey questions are simple, and most programs have completed the 
survey in under 10 minutes. 
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